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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had increasing numbers of parents coming into school very early in the afternoon to collect their 
children. If you do come in early, please wait in the foyer until 3:20pm before proceeding to the classroom 
door to collect your children. 
 
Just a gentle reminder of the following timings for the beginning and end of the school day.  
 
Start of the school day: 
 
8:45am -Outside gates opened. 
8:50am -Classroom doors opened. 
9:00am -Registers opened and outside gates closed. (Please get a late card from the office if arriving after 
9:00am) 
9:10am -Registers closed. 
 
End of the school day 
 
Nursery gate opens at 3.15pm for 3.20pm collection 
3:20pm -Outside gates opened 
3:30pm -Classroom doors opened 
3:40pm -Outside gates closed 
 
Community Breakfast 
 
8:15am on Wednesdays and Fridays. 
 
All are welcome to attend for a delicious free breakfast. Please note that children must be accompanied by a  
parent or carer. Parents can then drop off their children at the classroom door at 8:50am. Older siblings 
should also not be supervising younger siblings without a parent or carer present. 
 
Before and After School Clubs. 
 
Breakfast Club and other before school clubs start at 8:00am. Please do not send in children before this time. 
 
After school clubs run from 3:30pm to 4:30pm (apart from Activity Club). Please ring to club buzzer to 
alert the staff that you are ready to collect your child.  
 
Please be patient if you are collecting your child early as on some days there are 4 different clubs   
running at the same time. It therefore does take time for a member of staff to locate your child and 
bring them to you. 
 
Activity Club finishes at 5:30pm promptly. Please ensure that your child is collected by 5:30pm. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hi All.  
 
Last year myself, and 3 other parents (Alex Abbey, Giles Drew 
and Anne-Sophie Chammas) helped to raise over £4,500 for Kent-
ish Town CoE Primary school and it's Autism Resource Base with 
our 45 mile walk along sections of the Pilgrims Way. Some of you 
kindly donated to our cause. There is now a larger group of walk-
ers (11 of us) and we want to surpass the total from last year as 
we walk the South Downs way for 42 miles on the weekend of the 
18th and 19th of May.  
 
One of the things that we all love about Kentish Town Primary 
School is the diversity of its community, meaning our kids grow to 
understand the benefits and beauty of difference. 
 
The school is committed to inclusion and to providing a learning 
environment which caters to a range of strengths and needs.  The 
Friends and Parents of KTS are again supporting these aims by 
fundraising for accessible play equipment. We have set a target 
of £9000. If you can donate we would be eternally grateful. 
 
Walk for Autism - Online Social Fundraising Donation Platform | 
Givey 
 
Regards, Michael (Chair of the Friends of Kentish Town Primary) 
 

https://www.givey.com/ktswalkforautism
https://www.givey.com/ktswalkforautism

